
De : Magritte Olivier  
Envoyé : mercredi 14 juillet 2021 9:02 
À : 'haydn.hammersley@edf-feph.org' <haydn.hammersley@edf-feph.org> 
Cc : 'alejandro.moledo@edf-feph.org' <alejandro.moledo@edf-feph.org>; Gisèle Marlière 
(gisele.marliere@solidaris.be) <gisele.marliere@solidaris.be>; Pierre Gyselinck 
(pierre.gyselinck@skynet.be) <pierre.gyselinck@skynet.be>; Duchenne Véronique 
<Veronique.Duchenne@minsoc.fed.be> 
Objet : TR: Joint Reaction to the new EU Strategy on the Rights of the Child 
 
Dear Haydn 
BDF did read carefully the two position papers. In the joint position paper, the link between being a 
child with disabilities and poverty situation doesn’t appear. This is understandable as in a joint paper 
it is difficult to point out the situation of a specific group. 
Therefor BDF thinks EDF should not stop defending its own position paper related to the EU strategy 
on the rights of the child even if EDF did subscribe to the joint position. 
Kind regards 
 
Olivier Magritte 
0470 13 14 36 

_______________________________ 
Début du message transféré : 

De: Haydn hammersley <haydn.hammersley@edf-feph.org> 
Date: 5 juillet 2021 à 16:37:21 UTC+2 
À: Haydn hammersley <haydn.hammersley@edf-feph.org> 
Cc: "alejandro .moledo" <alejandro.moledo@edf-feph.org> 
Objet: Joint Reaction to the new EU Strategy on the Rights of the Child 

Dear Board Members, 
  
It was nice to see many of you today in our Board meeting. On behalf of the secretariat I am just 
writing to you to inform you about a recent joint statement EDF will join in reaction to the new EU 
Child Rights Strategy.  
  
In July 2020 EDF endorsed the joint Position Paper on a Comprehensive Child Rights Strategy. 
Following the adoption of the new Strategy, the Child Rights Action Group has now developed a joint 
reaction to it, with a brief assessment of the Strategy and some recommendations for the future, 
which you can find attached to this email and will include the EDF logo. It carries over the advocacy 
points EDF raised during the Commission’s consultation on the new Strategy, and those included in 
our own position paper on children’s rights. 
  
If you have points that you would like to raise with us for our future advocacy work on this topic, and 
our dissemination of the joint statement, you are very welcome to contact me directly.  
  
Wishing you a very nice week ahead. 
   
Warm regards, 
  
Haydn Hammersley (he/him) 
Social Policy Officer EDF 
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https://picum.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/08/Joint-Position-Paper-in-a-Comprehensive-Child-Rights-Strategy_August2020.pdf
https://www.edf-feph.org/content/uploads/2020/12/edf_recommendations_on_eu_policies_on_child_rights_final.pdf

